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MESSAGES FROM THE COUNCIL 
or STATES

Mr. Chaimuui: Secretary may now 
read the messages from the  Council 
of States.

Secretary: Sir, I have to report the 
following foi<r  messages  received 
from the Secretary of the Council of 
States:

(1) “In accordance  with  the 
provisions of rule 125 of the Rules 
of Procedure  and  Conduct  of 
Business in the Council of States,
I am directed to inform the House 
of the People that the Council of 
States, at its sitting held on the 
2«th  November,  1952,  agreed 
without any amendment  to  the 
Indian  Coconut  Committee 
(Amendment) BiU, 1952,  which 
was passed by the House of the 
People at its sitting held on the 
5th November, 1952.”

(2) "In accordance  with  the 
provisions of rule 125 of the Rules 
of Procedure  and  Conduct  of 
Business in the Council of States,
I am directed to inform the House 
of the People that the Council of 
States, at its sitting held on the 
26th  November,  1952,  agreed 
wiHiout any amendment  to the 
Indian  Oilseeds  Committee 
(Amendment) BiU, 1952,  which 
was passed by the House of the 
People at Its sitting held on the 
5th November, 1952.”

(3) ‘‘In accordance  with  the 
provisions of rule 125 of the Rules 
of Procedure  and  Conduct  of 
Business in the Council of States,
I am directed to Inform the House 
of the People that the Oouncll of 
States, at its sitting held on the 
27th  November.  1952,  agreed 
without any amendment to  the 
Code of Civil Procedure (Amend­
ment) Bill, 1952, which was pass­
ed by the House of the People at 
its sitting held on the 5th Novem-
. ber, 1952.” and
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(4)' “In accordance  with  the 
provisions of rule 125 of the Rules 
of Procedure  and  Conduct  of 
business in the Council of States, 
1 am directed to inform the House 
Of the Peopte that the Council of 
States, at its sitting held on the 
fi7tb  November,  1952,  agreed 
without any amendment to. the 
following Bills which were passed 
t}7 tte House of the People at its

sitting held on the 12th Novem*
IP52:..........................

(i) The Indian  Patents  and 
Designs (Amendment) Bill, 18521 
(il) The Mysore  High  Court 

(Eictension  of  Jurisdiction  tp 
qoorg) Bill, 1952”

The House ihen adjourned  till a 
Quarter to Eleven of the Clock on 
Tuetdav, the 2nd December, 1952.




